
Come say hello to staff, take a selfie, and enjoy a candy cane!

We will be following Covid-19 safety protocols

Families will be driving through the pick-up loop

Families are responsible for taking their own pictures

December 17th 
 5:00PM-7:00PM

Cholla Pick Up Loop

Selfies with Santa and
the Charger Mascot!

We will also be collecting
non-perishable food

items to donate to the 
CG food bank.


